
	
Dear Ken Krueger,  
Transportation Planning Technologist, City of Coquitlam, Engineering & Public Works 
 

Re:  Sharpe St/Chilko Dr. intersection to Coquitlam Central Exchange 
 
We are writing to express our strong support for the City’s proposal for a cost-sharing 
application to provide a route which runs along Lougheed Ave., starting at the Sharpe 
St/Chilko Dr. intersection and continuing to the Coquitlam Central Exchange. 
  
The improved MUP on the west side of Lougheed Hwy. will address existing 
constraints and poor pavement conditions.  It will be more comfortable for both cyclists 
and pedestrians.  The MUP and on-street cycling facilities on Sharpe St. will provide 
safer access to Meadowbrook Elementary School. 
  
The completion of this project will add to an ongoing effort to provide an AAA Class 1 
facility which will run along the Lougheed corridor and help improve Active 
Transportation options to and from the Coquitlam Central Exchange, as well as 
Meadowbrook Elementary School. 
 
We strongly support this project for our city.  
 
As a member-based cycling organization, we strive to remove barriers to cycling and 
improve the quality of our communities, our health, the environment, and local 
economies 

  
Yours truly, 
 
 
Andrew Hartline   Jack Trumley                Meredith Seeton 
Co-Chair            Co-Chair             Co-Chair 
Tri-Cities Committee  Tri-Cities Committee  Tri-Cities Committee  
HUB Cycling   HUB Cycling   HUB Cycling 
tri-cities@bikehub.ca  tri-cities@bikehub.ca    tri-cities@bikehub.ca 
 
 
 
 
 


